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CONNECT 
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 CC at UGA  

 

          @CatholicDawgs 
 

Mass Readings  
 

Saturday - Eileen Sapera †  
 

Sunday - 1 Kgs 3:5, 7-12/Rom 
8:28-30/Mt 13:44-52  
8AM - CC Members (int) 
11AM - Edward Adrian †  
 

 

Monday - Jer 13:1-11/Mt 
13:31-35  

5:30PM - Roland Joseph  
      Lavelle† 
 

Tuesday - Jer 14:17-22/Mt 
13:36-43  

5:30PM  -  Fr. Jim Blount (int) 
 

Wednesday - Jer 15:10, 16-21/
Jn 11:19-27  

8:00AM -  Martin Burns (int) 
 

Thursday - Jer 18:1-6/Mt 
13:47-53  

5:30PM - Sara Burns (int) 
 

Friday - Jer 26:1-9/Mt 13:54-58  

No Mass  
 

 

 Dear Catholic Community of UGA: 
  
Summer seems to be going by fast now.  I’ve noticed more of our college youth 
around town.  It seems they’re returning bit by bit.  What will the fall look 
like?  Obviously there are many plans underway both at the university and here 
at the Catholic Center.  Whether in person or virtually, all want to make sure 
they’re ready.  With the approval of the Finance Committee, we are turning the 
upstairs apartment into a space for our college young people. It’s a great space 
and will give them more room. Fr. Brian and some of our leaders in the Catholic 
Student Association spent last weekend painting, redesigning and getting the 
space ready.  I jumped in and helped them.  It was fun!!! The room in the main 
center that the CSA have been using will be converted to a meeting room/
classroom. Sister Carmine, who will be new here, will take what was Fr. Casey’s 
office. Fr. Brian and I have been enjoying the rectory front porch. Oftentimes, at 
night, we sit out there and have a drink.  People walk by. They wave and we 
wave back.  Some have stopped to say hi. It’s another good way to meet people. 
You’re always welcome, if we’re out front, to stop, pull up a chair, social 
distance and visit for awhile. By the way, the Sisters will be in the office 
beginning the middle of August. 
  
Remember, keep us in prayer as we do you. 

 Fr. Fred 

 
 CATHOLIC CENTER UPDATES 

 
Fraud Emails 

Reminder that Father Fred and Father Brian will never ask for money or gift 
cards over email or text. There has been another set of Spam emails sent out this 
week that are from a FAKE email. Please disregard any emails you may receive 

asking for favors.  When in doubt, double check the senders email address!  
 

July Office Hours 
 

Our office hours are  Monday through Thursday from 11 AM to 2 PM. - Masks 
are required to enter the Center.  

 
Sacrament of Reconciliation 

 

We will offer Confession on Saturdays from 3:30-4:30 PM or by appointment..  
 

Maintenance Job Opening  

The Catholic Center at UGA is hiring a Grounds and Maintenance person to 

work 20-30 hours per week maintaining the facility and the grounds. Applicants 
should have basic carpentry skills and be able to lift at least 50 pounds. Previous 
maintenance/handyman experience, knowledge of A/C, electric, and plumbing is 

preferred. This position will include painting, repairs, outside maintenance (not 
including the mowing or gardening), power washing and working with outside 
contractors when needed.  Please email your resume to secretary@ccatuga.org.  



 

Director  
Fr. Fred Wendel  

frfred@ccatuga.org   

 

Assistant Director  
Fr. Brian McNavish 

frbrian@ccatuga.org 
 

Administrative Assistant 
 Jenni Toutkoushian                             

secretary@ccatuga.org 
 

 

CSA Administrator 
Sr. Uyen-Chi Dang, ACJ 
admincsa@ccatuga.org 

 

Director of Liturgy and Music 
James Perkins 

music@ccatuga.org 
 

Director of Religious Ed                            
  Lynn Renna             

dre@ccatuga.org 
 

 

Special Projects/Office Support 
Sarah Gries 

bulletin@ccatuga.org 

Rosilyn Andrews, Bob Brownlie, Shirley Bundy, Bill Burden, Grace Byrne, Brian Carr, Marty Connell, Lori Craig, 
Norma d'Azzo, Betty DeGuilo, Elena Dekazos, Pilar Delaplane, George Dougherty, Carlos Figueroa, Carol Garbon, 

Mildred George, Mikey Goodwin, Amy Hartwell, Kurt Huberty, Ann Johnson,  Mikel Nicolo, Barbara O’Brien, 
Sharon Perrine, Tom Risher, Joel Rivera, Ann Schrauth, Carole Seeley, Jimmy Simons, Eileen Sinda, Peggy Sudruth, 

Doug Tigert and Joan Weiss. 

With deepest sympathy, our community prays for the souls of the faithful departed and for their loved ones 
especially Martha Tucker and John Weber 

Pope Francis’ Prayer Intentions for July 
We pray that today's families may be accompanied with love, respect and guidance.  

JULY 26,  2020     SEVENTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

WE LIFT UP IN PRAYER 

GRADUATE STUDENT/YOUNG PROFESSIONAL FELLOWSHIP (GSYPF) BIBLE STUDY 
 

The GSYPF Bible study will meet via Zoom on Monday, July 27 at 7:00 pm to discuss Chapter 5 in the study guide 
"Genesis 37-50: Joseph the Dreamer." Newcomers are always welcome.  For more info, contact Christy Sinksen at 

706-613-0921 or csinksen@uga.edu. 

CATHOLIC CENTER DOOLEY CLASSIC 

Our 18th Annual Catholic Center Dooley Classic will take place on Monday, August 24 at the Georgia Club! We 
currently have 17 teams and 20+ sponsors committed to this years tournament - and we don’t want you to miss out!  

 Generous fairways, meticulously manicured greens, and gorgeous hardwood trees make The Georgia Club one of the 
top-rated golf courses in the country. Proceeds will directly benefit The Catholic Student Association and our Center 

Outreach. We are working on plans to insure the safety of our players and volunteers. Food will be boxed individually, 
golf cart numbers will be increased and teams will be encouraged to socially distance throughout the tournament. For 

more information, to register, or to be a sponsor, please email bulletin@ccatuga.org or visit our website. 

AUDIO AND VISUAL MINISTRY  
 

Our new A/V Ministry is looking for volunteers to help provide a quality and prayerful experience for our online com-
munity during the 11am Mass livestream. Volunteers will be trained to control different camera angles throughout the 
Mass, transitioning to announcement slides, and mixing online audio. Those interested should contact our Director of 

Liturgy and Music, James Perkins: music@ccatuga.org  

 

FINANCIAL GIVING UPDATES            

Thank you for continuing to generously share your treasures with the Catholic Center for its operations, ministries, 
and outreach programs. For any questions or concerns, please contact the Center. 

 

 

July 12,  2020 
Offertory $7,678.00 Alms 86.00 

July 19, 2020 

Offertory $6243.00 Alms $450.00 


